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February 9, 1993

James Michael Seymour
3100 Cole Avenue Apartment 112
Dallas, TX 75204-1150
Dear Mr. Seymour:
Thank you for your letter of January 14, 1993 inquiring about 
employment with the Cherokee Nation. We do not presently have any 
personnel openings related to your line of career, but we will keep 
you in mind for future openings and/or position.
Again thank you and best wishes in your future endeavors.
Sincerely,

Wilma P. Mankiller 
Principal Chief


